
NOTICE 
TOWN OF WINCHESTER 

BRUSH DAY 
 
 
 

 
 

The Town of Winchester will be having BRUSH DAY on Saturday, 
May 18, 2024. 
  
 

Brush may be brought to the old transfer station between 
 9:00 AM and 4:00 PM.   
 
The Brush Day is limited to town residents with yard waste and 
branches no more than 3” in diameter.  For further information, 
contact Chairman Joe Discianno at 630-546-1265. 
 
 
 

 


